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Printer Friendly Version
What's new for 20077

Mall it to a friend

Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
January 8, 2007

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:10 am at Trev Deeley Conference Room.
There were 4 brave souls that rode 1o the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:
December 2-3 was the Seattle Bike Show: a few of our members attended the show.

As a note from the executive we would like to thank everyone that contributed o the two families at Christmas. Both
families were overwhelmed by our generosity.

NEW BUSINESS:

We have a few members that are having their 50th birthdays this year. We would like to wish John, Albert, Rick, Diane
and Len a Happy 50th birthday.

At the Vancouver Motorcycle Show January 25 - 28 we are have a booth selling our Burn Camp items. We need
volunteers for that weekend. Diane handed out a sheet of paper at the meeting today for volunteers. We have also
received emails from members that have volurteered also. Diane will be contacting you with your day and time for
volunteering. Thank you for helping out.

H.0.G. Canada issued a reminder email regarding the H.O.G. Rockers. Please do not wear a lower rocker for your
safety! The Harley Owners Group logos are intended to be worn with only one rocker - a top rocker only. Rockers below
the H.0.G. logo are very strongly discouraged. There is an unwritten agreement between H.0.G. and many other
motorcycle groups that we do not wear lower rockers. Harley Owners Group won't authorize a rocker to be placed on a
jacket or vest below the large H.0.G. patch.

Vern is still looking for pictures of our events or even your vacations on your Harleys. He is putting together a slide show
for the Renewal Party. If you have any pictures you would like to pass on to Ve, please email Vern by Wednesday
January 10th at roaddogs@shaw.ca.

Darwin has asked that we respect the Vet Hospital next door. Please no burn outs with our Harleys around the store! The
Vet hospital is on the south side of the dealership so please respect the sick animals and ride easy. The animals are very
sick and they spook very easily.

January 13 is the Vancouver H.0.G. Chapter renewal party 11:00 - 3:00 at Trev Deeley's. Every 10th membership is paid
for by the store (thank you Darwin). Food will be supplied by Nick's (restaurant location next door to Trev Deeley's).
Please remember to bring your H.O.G. International membership card with you. You must be a current H.0.G.
International member to sign up for the Vancouver Chapter.

The Calendar of our H.O.G. Events and the monthly specials at Trev Deeley's store for Vancouver H.0.G. members only
will be out next week,

There will be a L.O.H. dinner on January 17th. The restaurant was voted on at the meeting today. The winner is Mr.
Greeks - Lougheed Hwy and Brunette Avenue (946 Brunette Ave). Reservations will be made for 7:00 pm. Please do not
come early. Please respect the operation of the business to not hold up tables or space for paying customers.

Dan McNeil would like to trade a 3rd year Christmas Tank set for a 1st year tank set. If anyone has an extra 1st Year
Tank set and would like to trade with Dan, please call him at 604-984-7831.

Officers for the 2007 season as follows:
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